
 

VALUE ADDED 

Scent Safe Environment - In an effort to keep our school safe for all of our staff and students, 
please keep scented product use to a minimum.  Perfumes/scented products should not be ap-
plied in the hallway or classroom and they are strictly prohibited in the hallway and classrooms 
on the south side of the school (between the office and band room). 
Christmas Toys for Tots Drive 
Bring your donations of new or gently used toys in good condition to bring joy to children in 
need.  Your generosity can make a big difference in brightening the holiday season for these 
families!  Please drop off toys at your Block B for 9-12 students or your homeroom for 6-8 stu-
dents.  There will be a pizza party for the class with the most points collected.  Donations are 
open now until December 13. 
Starting December 2, raffle tickets will be sold during the first 20 minutes of lunch in front of the 
office and the MPR. Tickets will also be sold online on school cash online. You will have a chance 
to win a gift basket filled with candy, gift cards, and other items. All proceeds will be donated 
towards providing for our sponsor family. 
STEM Club Executive and Drone Team leads met with Lawrence Reeves, coordinator for the 
CANSAT challenge our club is taking part in. He came by Wednesday to give an overview of the 
challenge, what is involved for students, and the opportunities available for students who en-
gage with challenges like this.  
Teen Grief Peer Support Training is a 20-hour training program that has been tailored to pro-
vide grade 11 and 12 students with a basic introduction to grief; loss; and practical hands-on 
skills, knowledge, and strategies to provide peer support to grieving children and teens. Follow-
ing the training, students are equipped to volunteer in some capacity at Abbotsford Hospice So-
ciety. The training and volunteer opportunities may be used to satisfy the Career Exploration 
component of the Career Life Connections course. Please connect with your Ms. Putman if you 
wish to join this training. 
Come out on to Mr. Currie Room @ lunch next Wednesday Dec. 11th for a festive Gift Wrap Re-
lay. Bring Your friends and have a chance to win a prize. This event is 9-12 only. 
Grad lanyards are now for sale! Grads can order them on SchoolCashOnline for $7 each. There 
are 60 available, so order one ASAP if you want one! First come, first served.  

Grads! If you ordered a hoodie, but 
didn't yet pick it up, see Ms Alm to 
grab it. If you didn't place an order 
for a grad hoodie last time and you 
still want to,  the ordering portal 
we be re-opened. Check your grad 
Teams for instructions on how to 
order. You will be able to order un-
til the end of December.  

Make sure to follow the Titans Counselling 

Instagram for information about universi-

ties, volunteer opportunities, and more! 

ON THE HORIZON 

December 10 Staff Appreciation Lunch (PAC) 

December 10-14 APD Basketball Tournament 

December 13 Late Start Friday (9:20AM) 

December 13 Middle Report Cards Home 

December 20 Last Day before Winter Break 

https://www.instagram.com/titans_counselling

